2/16/10 Bd. Mtg.

Kern River

Deadline: 2/9/10 by 12 noon

From:

Misty Haverstock <mishav@bak.rr.com> <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

To: Date:

2/8/2010 10:30 PM

Subject:

COMMENT LETTER - 2/16/10 BOARD MEETING ITEM: ORDER - KERN RIVER

GIVE OUR RIVER BACK!

I support the order finding unappropriated water on the Kern River and the City of Bakersfield's application to run available water down the riverbed.

Running water in the riverbed will help to replenish the aquifer.

Giving us our river back will help to restore the natural environment. It will provide needed recreation to our city.

Misty Haverstock

